
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Notification of an Additional Item of Key Decision business 

 
 
 
The following item of business will be considered by Cabinet at its meeting on 
20 April 2010.  It was not included in the Cabinet’s Forward Work Plan 
(published on 17 March 2010) and it cannot wait until the next meeting of 
Cabinet on 24 May 2010; 
 
This item was considered by Cabinet on 23 March 2010 and referred back to 
Cabinet on 20 April 2010 thus missing the Cabinet Forward Work Plan 
publication deadline. 
 

•   Report on the Corporate Plan 2010/14 
 
In accordance with Part 5 (Access to Information Procedure Rules – General 
Exception - paragraph 22) of the Constitution, the Chairman of the Overview 
Scrutiny and Management Committee, Mr J Osborn has been informed in 
writing on 29 March 2010. 
 
 
 
Dr Carlton Brand 
Director of Resources 
 
13 April 2010 

 


